28 August 1980

NEWS RELFASE

For the first time in the several years that Cariboo College has been offering
a five-month pre-employment program in Small Engine Repair, there is room for a

few more trainees.

One reason for the incaming class not being filled ahead of time is that classes
this year start on September 15 instead of the usual mid-November time, according
to Instructor Larry Siebert.

The demand for graduates exceeds the supply, Siebert said. Recent graduates
have jobs in aviation firms and in garages as well as the usual employment deal-
ing with chain saws, boat engines, lawn mowers and motorcycles. Some have moved
on to Heavy Duty Mechanics and related trades training.

The curriculum covers all mechanical aspects of 2- and 4-cycle engines.

Further information on Small Engine Repair is available fram Siebert or the Office
of the Registrar at the College.
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